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I fully support  HB3103. As a life long, second generation Oregonian, it's 

heartbreaking to watch our forest lands continue to burn every year. We need more 

logging to better manage our forests. I ask you to please support HB3103 and vote 

yes on this much needed bill.  

Thank you,  

Darlene Atkinson  

Salem Resident  


